2026 Street Improvement Project —Televising

As part of the upcoming 2026 Street Improvement Project, the city will be televising and
inspecting various areas of the city’s sewer system. This work is scheduled to begin the week of
September 22 and will take about 2—3 weeks to complete.

Two contractor trucks and crews will be working in the roadways during this time. Please drive
with caution when traveling through the area and be mindful of workers and equipment.

Televising the sewer services now helps the city identify and address any potential structural
concerns within the right-of-way before roadway improvements are made. This proactive step

protects the long-term integrity of the new pavement and avoids future disruptions.

We kindly ask for your patience and cooperation while this important work is completed.



